
 
Dear Sunday Afternoons at CBS 2019-20 Season Ticket holders: 
 
 Sunday Afternoons at CBS wants to Thank You, our loyal and appreciative season 
and individual ticket holders, who have supported us through our past 28 years. We 
love bringing outstanding, talented musicians to the Modesto/Stanislaus Community, 
and our 29th Season artists are looking forward to sharing their amazing talents with 
you as soon as in-house, local, state, and national health officials and agencies deem it 
safe for us to welcome you back. 
 Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, we have postponed and will reschedule the 
last two concerts of the 2019-2020 (28th) Season. We want to honor our season and 
individual ticket holders who have purchased tickets to the Opera Modesto and 
California Zephyr concerts by offering the following options: 
 

1.  A Credit toward our 2020-2021 season.  
 
2.  An opportunity to support live music in Modesto at Sunday Afternoons at CBS 
by donating the amount of the two concerts to the series. (All donations are tax 
deductible 501(c)(3) #940475315.) 
 
3.  A full refund for the two remaining 2019-20 concerts. The amount of credit, 
refund, or donation per ticket would be:  

·  $20 per Adult ticket  
·  $18 per Senior or Student ticket 

 
 Please call 571-6060 by August 31 to indicate your choice. Those who do not 
indicate a choice will be credited with a non-profit donation for the number and types 
of tickets they hold.  
 We look forward to seeing you in person at Sunday Afternoons at CBS. In the 
meantime stay safe, wear masks, be physically distanced in public, wash your hands 
often, and look on the bright side (yes, there is much good to focus on in these 
challenging times).  
 Be sure to Like our Facebook page and check our website for updates.  
 
 With much gratitude, 
 
 Tina Arnopole Driskill, Director 
 Sunday Afternoons at CBS 


